
 

 

 

 

 

 

Billet Policy 

   All adults living in the household of the billet family shall have been screened in 

accordance with the USA Hockey Screening Policy prior to the player moving in with 

the family. 
   It is strongly recommended that all billet families be two parent homes. However, single 

parent billet families may be acceptable but the team or organization shall take 

additional reasonable steps to ensure compliance with the USA Hockey SafeSport 

Policies, which steps shall include regular monitoring of the billeting arrangement. 
  All adults living in the household of the billet family shall have completed training in 

compliance with the Education and Awareness Training Policy prior to the player 

moving in with the family. 
  Billet families and the player and player’s parents/guardians shall all sign an agreement 

with the organization that they will comply with the rules and regulations for the 

billeting arrangement. 
  Based upon the requirements of the jurisdiction, the parents shall sign and provide a 

power of attorney to the billet family adults to allow for them to make emergency 

medical and schooling decisions. 
   Each team shall have a billet coordinator who shall be responsible for overseeing 

compliance with the Billeting Policy and all other USA Hockey SafeSport Policies. 
   The team shall have a mandatory curfew for all billeted players. The host family may 

have an earlier curfew 
   Players shall agree to comply with the house rules of the billet families, including 

curfews, chores/cleaning, telephone usage, etc. Complaints about unusual rules shall be 

addressed with the billet coordinator. 
   Players shall not stay overnight at any other home except with the permission of the 

player’s parents and advance notification to the Billet Coordinator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://prior.to.the.player.moving.in/
http://players.shall.agree.to/

